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Dear Friend of the Unborn,

This is an urgent action alert regarding Senate Bill 698 (Reproductive Health),
which passed both the Florida Senate and House of Representatives during the
waning days of the annual Legislative Session.

This deeply-flawed bill, which offends the dignity of human life, will now be
presented to pro-life Governor Ron DeSantis, who can choose to sign it into
law, veto it, or take no further action which would then allow the bill to become
law without his signature.

If you missed our previous e-mail updates on Senate Bill 698, you can find
them HERE, HERE, & HERE on our website.

| have e-mailed a letter to the governor, briefly explaining Florida Voice for the
Unborn’s objections to the bill. You can find that letter HERE.

Please urge Governor DeSantis to VETO Senate Bill 698 — a piece of
legislation that improperly classifies zygotes as “reproductive material” and



wrongly treats embryos as “things” — rather than as the unique human beings
that they are.

Florida Voice for the Unborn has made it easier than ever to contact the
governor. On our specially-designed webpage, you can send an e-mail directly
to Governor DeSantis using a form. Please be sure to include your e-mail
address and your name before hitting “send.” You can access the webpage
HERE.

On this same webpage, Florida Voice for the Unborn has placed some brief
talking points as to why Governor DeSantis should veto Senate Bill 698. If
you'd like to include some more details in your message, simply click the box
that states: “Dear Gov. DeSantis: As a supporter of Florida Voice for the
Unborn, | respectfully request that you veto Senate Bill 698." Then start typing.
The original sentence will disappear, but it will be included in your e-mail to the
governor — so no worries! Again, you can access this webpage HERE.

As we all know, the coronavirus crisis is on everyone’s mind — and rightly so.

But as pro-lifers, we need to continue to stand-up for our tiniest unborn brothers
and sisters no matter what! They have no one but us to serve as their voice on
this important issue. So, please take just a few minutes out of your day and e-
mail Governor DeSantis HERE. Then forward this e-mail to as many of your
pro-life contacts as possible!

Finally, we need your immediate financial support! The coronavirus crisis has
upended our fundraising plan — perhaps for months! If you've been thinking
about donating, but haven't pulled the trigger yet, | sincerely request that you
do so now. Please donate online HERE or mail a check (made out to “Florida
Voice for the Unborn”) to P.O. Box 12152, Tallahassee, FL 32317.

Thank you for continuing to be a voice for the voiceless unborn! Contact
Governor DeSantis HERE.

For Their Lives,

Andrew Shirvell
Founder & Executive Director
Florida Voice for the Unborn
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